
28th September 2016 

 

Dear All, 

Another week gone with lots of fun in Topaz class. 

 

Topaz newsletter                            

Learning this week 

We have been finding out about different spaces in school. We went on a big tour of the school and met 

Mrs Packer in the office. 

We have started to learn the routines of lunchtime and even played with the older children in the 

playground. We have some brilliant Play Pals this year and they are really helping us to play some good 

games. 

Our room is being immersed for our forest theme. We love our woodland seating area and cottage and  

have been practising our phonic games next to the magic river! 

 

Kind regards, 

Sally Windmill 

Water bottles 

We need a separate drink for snack time. We don’t want people in 

their lunch boxes half way through the morning!  

Next week  

We will carry on with our traditional 

stories so reading and telling these 

at home would help. 

We will be starting to talk about the 

changes that are beginning to 

happen outside. 

 

Home learning 

Please let us know how your home learning is going. If you’re 

not finding time to do it yet, let us know that too but the 

benefits of us working together at school and home are 

enormous! This week our focus is physical development. Lots 

have people have said how interesting it was to hear how the 

upper body muscle strength impacts on writing at our literacy 

evening. 

 


